Dudley Federatlon

j of Tenants and Residents Associations

Dudley Federation general meeting summary - Monday 23" October 2023

There were 13 TRAs represented at this meeting at Brierley Hill Neighbourhood Learning Centre / on Microsoft
Teams.

Community Housing Team: Managers from 5 of the 6 areas were present and gave updates on the situations
of the proposed neighbourhood housing hubs. Launch dates vary across the different sites but they are
mostly expected to be up and running by January.

Dudley Federation financial reports: These are available to view via our website.

Budget cuts: Documents on the Dudley Council website which propose severe cuts were discussed. There are
concerns around what this means for the future.

Tenants and Residents Associations: Room hire continues to be an issue for some TRAs as schools will no
longer allow them to use their rooms. There is a water ingress issue at Green Street Gardens which is being
investigated.

Telecare: information can be found here.

The next general meeting will be in January 2024 (date TBC) and will be our AGM.


https://www.dfta.org.uk/dftra-documents/financial-updates
https://dudley.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/116/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/543/Meeting/6635/Committee/468/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx
https://www.dfta.org.uk/telecare-charges-introduced-for-dudley-council-tenants

